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January 10, 2022 
 
Dear TUSD Parent, Guardians, & Students, 
 
Currently, COVID-19 vaccines are NOT a requirement for school, however TUSD does 
anticipate this to become a requirement by July 1, 2022. Since many students and 
families have inquired about voluntarily providing proof of student vaccination records 
to our school sites, our school sites are prepared to accept them from you. If your child 
has received the COVID-19 vaccines and you have this record, please submit it directly 
to the office staff at your child’s school site. The following options for providing proof 
of COVID 19 vaccination records include: 
 

1. Vaccination card 
2. Digital photos of vaccination card or record 
3. Vaccination certificate with QR code  
4. Digital pass via Smartphone application with QR code  

All forms of proof of COVID-19 vaccination must have: 

• Personal identifiers (full name plus at least one other identifier 
such as date of birth or passport number) that match the personal 
identifiers on the passenger’s passport or other travel documents 

• Name of official source issuing the record (e.g., public health 
agency, government agency, or other authorized vaccine 
provider) 

• Vaccine manufacturer and date(s) of vaccination 

Safety and wellness are a top priority for TUSD students and staff. Should you need any 
direct support and/or resources for your child, please contact the parent liaison, office 
staff, or your site administration team at your child’s school site. For further support 
regarding student immunizations or student health, feel free to reach out to our Health 
Services Department at 209-830-3241 x. 1250. For mental wellness or community 
resources for your child, feel free to reach out to our Prevention Services Department at 
209-830-3218.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Petty, Ed.D 
Director of Student Services and Curriculum 
mpetty@tusd.net 
209-830-3280 
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